
 

 

Friday 11 March 2016 

Colleges Scotland’s Statement on the Good College Governance Report 

Shona Struthers, Chief Executive, Colleges Scotland said:  

“Good governance must lie at the heart of the college sector to build public trust and deliver vital 

services to students, employers and communities.  There has already been a sea-change in the way 

that colleges are governed and the sector itself has embraced the need to focus on achieving the 

highest standards of governance.  A Code of Good Governance for Scotland’s Colleges has been 

developed and the sector’s Good Governance Steering Group continues to meet to oversee its 

implementation and review.  In addition, a series of national board development workshops are 

underway and we will be working with unions to review the sector’s Staff Governance Standard. 

“The Good College Governance report from the Scottish Government’s taskforce will build on this 

good work to ensure that we have systems and clear accountability fit for a modern college sector.” 
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For further information, please contact Joanne Buchan, Public Affairs and Communications 
Officer: 
 
Tel:       01786 892012 
Mobile: 07590 229 707 
Email:   joanne.buchan@collegesscotland.ac.uk     
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